
FIRED FOR SAYING “GOD BLESS
YOU”

A New Hampshire Catholic woman
was recently fired as a ballot
clerk for saying “God bless you”
as  voters  left  the  polls.  To
read  Bill  Donohue’s  letter  to
New Hampshire Secretary of State

William Gardner, click here.

Contact Gardner: wgardner@sos.nh.gov  

 

https://www.catholicleague.org/fired-saying-god-bless/
https://www.catholicleague.org/fired-saying-god-bless/
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/Letter-to-Secretary-William-Gardner.pdf
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/Sneez.jpg
mailto:wgardner@sos.nh.gov
http://catholicleague.org/wp-admin/upload.php

